
Announcements 
02-23-2025 

 
Today’s community meal is sponsored and served by the St. Bonaventure Secular Franciscans, 

who have so graciously and generously sponsored many meals for us in the past. Please see 

Georgia Kingsley about sponsoring a meal. 

 

Please see today’s Vigil for the 2025 Lent Stations of the Cross and Soup Suppers schedule for 

our Family of Parishes. If you wish to bring soup to any of the suppers, please sign up on the 

back table or ask Janis Ayoub your questions. Thank you. 

 

The Boulevard Ministry would like to thank all of you that donated homemade treats, candy 

and financial donations to support our Valentines program. Because of your generosity, we 

were able to assemble 30 goodie bags for our friends. 

Angie K and Joan Jacobs 

 

Please see the Lenten Revival flyer in today’s bulletin that we are hosting here at St. Charles 

on March 9th at 2:30. If you are willing to offer prayer with people at the end of the revival, 

please let Rhonda know as we have been asked to have at least one team of two people. 


